
 

 

Date: 25 June 2020 
 
Re: ICANN Determination to Not Transition Operation of the .aigo gTLD 
  
  
On 25 June 2020, ICANN organization notified aigo Digital Technology Co, Ltd. (Registry 
Operator) of its intent to terminate the .aigo Registry Agreement entered into on 6 August 2015 
(Registry Agreement).   
 
Pursuant to the terms of Section 4.5 of the Registry Agreement, ICANN org conducted an 
assessment to determine whether or not to transition operation of the .aigo generic top-level 
domain (gTLD) to a successor registry operator. ICANN org is issuing its Determination, 
whereby ICANN org determined that the operation of the .aigo gTLD need not be transitioned to 
a successor registry operator based on the following rationale:   
 

• All domain name registrations in .aigo have at all times been registered to and 
maintained by the Registry Operator or its affiliates for their exclusive use. 

• Registry Operator has not at any time sold, distributed or transferred control or use of 
any registrations in the .aigo to any third party that is not an affiliate. 

• Transitioning the gTLD is not necessary to protect the public interest.  

 
Based on the above considerations, ICANN org will proceed to terminate the .aigo Registry 
Agreement and retire the .aigo gTLD as soon as feasible.  
 

 

 

__________________________________ 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)  

 

 


